

13 November 2023

Date.....

Dear Parents

Year 1 Perth Zoo Excursion

The children in Year 1 will be attending the Perth Zoo for an excursion on Friday, the 8th of December. This semester we have completed a number of English activities about insects and Australian animals, as well as completing Biological Sciences where we learned about the habitats and needs of different animals. As well as visiting and exploring different animal enclosures, student will complete a task related to Australian animals and their habitat.

The students will need to come dressed in normal school uniform and clothing appropriate for the weather. It is essential that they also bring a hat and wear enclosed shoes suitable for a lot of walking. They will need to bring their school bag containing their recess, lunch, a drink and a snack. Please do not send any money as they will not be allowed to go to the shop or café.

The cost of the excursion will be \$20.00 per child.

We will be leaving school at 9am sharp and will return by 2.30pm.

Please return the permission slip by the 1 December 2023.

Any queries please don't hesitate to contact us.		
Regards		
Mia Behsman and Anna McDonald		
Perth Zoo	Excursion	
I consent to	, Room #	, participating in an excursion to
Perth Zoo on Friday the 8 th of December 2023.		
I give permission for my son/daughter to receive med have enclosed \$ as payment	dical treatment	in case of emergency.
I am aware that the school and its employees are not which may occur on an excursion, unless the school of	•	
Signed(Parent/guard	dian)	

ATTADALE PRIMARY SCHOOL – PAYMENT SLIP		
Student:Room #		
Name of event: Permission Slip attached:		
Payment Amount: \$ Payment Method: Please circle		
Cash / Cheque / Credit Card / Bank Transfer/ Upfront Payment (Deduct from Account)		
C/C#/ Exp:/		
Signature of Cardholder:		
Attadale PS: BSB 066 163 Account 0090 3316 Transfer receipt #: (Please use name as reference)		